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May 18,2004 

Mrs. Blanca Bay6 . 

Director, Division of the Commission Clerk 
And Administrative Services 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Subject: Docket No. 040436-TP Proposed Amendment to Rules for Regulatory 
Assessment Fees - Request for Workshop 

Dear Mrs. Bay6: 

On May 13,2004, the Florida Public Service Commission issued a Notice of Proposed 
Rule Development in Docket No. 040436-TP. This notice stated that a workshop would 
be held on June 8,2004, if someone submitted a request for the workshop. 

With this letter, BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. is requesting that the workshop be 
held as scheduled in the Notice. 

Thank you for your attention to this request. 
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Copy to: Dale Mailhot 
L -  

GCL Nancy White 


